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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS & STUDENTS OF CLASSES X & XII 

  
 
Dear Parents & Students, 
  
Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 
 
Thank you very much for your feedback in the online survey. Since many students have 
requested for more time to practise the content delivered online and view it properly in 
detail, we would like to inform you that there won’t be regular online classes on Saturdays 
for the students of Classes X & XII w.e.f. this Saturday, 9th May 2020. 
  
Online classes for Classes IX to XII will henceforth be held from Sunday to Thursday from 
7.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. as per the schedule given in the time table. 
  
We would also like to request the parents to monitor their wards so that they attend the LIVE 
classes and reinforce it with other support materials provided by the school. 
 
With Best wishes, 
 

 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
  
	


